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The Board of community radio station, 2RPH, has announced the appointment of Barry Melville to the role of General Manager of the station.  The appointment follows the imminent departure of the current General Manager, Sancha Donald.
In announcing the appointment, the Chair of 2RPH, Di Collins, said: “Sancha Donald has been an exemplary General Manager who has brought great change and progress to 2RPH.  Finding a replacement for Sancha has not been an easy task.  However, after an intensive search, the Board unanimously endorsed the appointment of Barry Melville to the role.  Barry brings with him a depth of knowledge and experience in the community broadcasting sector, public policy, executive leadership and digital technologies.
“His most recent roles have been with the Community Media Training Organisation (CMTO) delivering industry training, and as a strategic policy consultant to the Community Broadcasting Association of Australia (CBAA).  The scope and depth of Barry’s industry experience will help 2RPH to remain at the forefront of radio services for those who live with a disability or who are otherwise unable to access printed material.”
In accepting his appointment Barry said: “I’m delighted to be joining 2RPH at a time of opportunity for growth and development of the station and the disability sector.  I’m looking forward to implementing the next stage of 2RPH’s growth; expanding our transmission services and community presence into Wollongong.  Deepening our community involvement with, and support for, our listeners across Sydney, Newcastle and the Lower Hunter will continue to be a priority.”
Di Collins concluded: “The Board believes this appointment will build on the 2RPH strategy of being the radio service of choice for all those who, for whatever reason, are unable to access published materials in the course of their day-to-day lives.”
Barry Melville will transition into the role for a period of three weeks commencing Monday 13th September, until Sancha Donald’s departure on 30 September. 
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